
PROPOSED ROAD HUMPS AND RAISED TABLE ZEBRA CROSSINGS ON NORTON 

ROAD, THURSTON 

Statement of Reasons 

Suffolk County Council proposes to construct two raised table zebra crossings and six road 

humps at various locations on Norton Road, Thurston. It is proposed that the zebra crossings 

are to provide a safe pedestrian crossing link across Norton Road and in particular between 

housing and the new Thurston Academy. 

This will encourage drivers to travel at their slowest at the same point where pedestrians 

using the zebra crossings. It is one of the best ways to maximise crossing safety for 

pedestrians. 

The reasons for these proposals are to avoid danger to people or other traffic using the 

above roads, or any other road, or to prevent the likelihood of any such danger arising and to 

create a safer environment throughout the above roads and to encourage and facilitate 

pedestrian and cyclist movements. 


